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Ferguson, Lisa

From: Ferguson, Lisa
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2009 8:46 AM
To: 'jimb_pc@centurytel.net'
Subject: Affordable Phone Co_CLEC_2008 MO PSC Annual Report_Informational Email

Thank you for submitting your 2008 Annual Report to the Missouri Public Service Commission (Commission). I 
have reviewed your report and have found the following omissions / errors:

1. Your response to page 1, question 2a, was incorrect. The latest effective date is 06/06/2003 instead 
of 07/12/2002 as submitted. Please include this information on any future submissions. 

2. You entered information on page 1, Item 2, part B. These lines are to be utilized only if you are a 
Competitively Classified Incumbent Local Exchange Telecommunications Carrier (ILEC). Our 
records indicate you are not certificated as such; therefore this line should be blank on future 
submissions. However, if you are currently operating as an ILEC, please immediately respond to 
this email so that the proper changes can be made.

The Commission's Data Center recognizes that "the certification date and case number shall be that of the 
original certification unless a name change, entity change (Corp. to LLC, etc.) or merger/sale has occurred. In 
those instances, the effective date and case number shall be that of the latest case on file for one of these 
occurrences." The effective date can be found at the end of the order for the case and is not the date of the 
order itself.

For your convenience, in lieu of requiring a resubmission of all or part of your annual report, I have provided 
the Commission’s Data Center with a copy of this email to be filed in conjunction with your annual report, which 
will be sufficient to accept your filing. In the future however, please include the information as listed above.

The above items are for informational purposes only and DOES NOT REQUIRE A COMPANY RESPONSE, 
however, if you have any questions; please feel free to contact me. When contacting the Commission 
concerning your report, please reference the following identification number: BMAR-2009-0723.

Sincerely,

Lisa Ferguson
Lisa Ferguson, Utility Regulatory Auditor

Missouri Public Service Commission, St. Louis Office
9900 Page Avenue, Overland MO 63132
(314) 877-2778 Ext. 229

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message including attachments, if any, is intended only for the person or entity 
to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or 
distribution is prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies 
of the original message.  If you are the intended recipient but do not wish to receive communications through this medium, 
please so advise the sender immediately.


